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We built a house and added solar to save monthly costs on electric bills.  We invested 
several thousands of dollars so we could live within means on our fixed incomes.  
Costs of electricity have still risen immensely. Solar is only one option but there 
should be other options to lower the costs of electricity to Mainers.  The fact that 
we’ve invested and still pay outrages bills in the winter, demonstrates the lack of 
efficiency.  We support LD 342 and LD 343 to lower Maine electric bills. 


